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 BRITANNIA VILLAGE OTTAWA RIVER FLOOD PROTECTION: 

AMENDMENT TO THE MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING WITH THE 

RIDEAU VALLEY CONSERVATION AUTHORITY 

 ACS2019-PIE-IS-0004 BAY (7) 

 

REPORT RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Standing Committee on Environmental Protection, Water and 

Waste Management recommend Council approve an amendment to the 

Britannia Village Ottawa River Flood Protection Memorandum of 

Understanding (MOU) between the City of Ottawa and the Rideau Valley 

Conservation Authority to increase the investment by $500,000 to 

further investigate and undertake repairs as a result of the spring 2019 

flood event. 

 

Bay Ward Councillor Theresa Kavanagh expressed her thanks to all who had 

helped with both funding, and with the work and that had been undertaken to 

help with flood mitigation measures during the flooding incidents of 2017 and 

2019.   

The report recommendation was then put before the Committee and was 

“CARRIED as presented. 

 

 


